
The Alex. Brown Center for
Entrepreneurship & Innovation

“The First and Only
Lesson in

Entrepreneurship”
Admiral Sir George Zambellas was First Sea
Lord of Great Britain from 2013 to 2016. He was
responsible for delivering the UK’s fighting Navy
as well as two new Queen Elizabeth Class
supercarriers, nuclear attack submarines, and
new frigates. An engineer at heart, pilot by
passion, and First Sea Lord by profession, his
journey has been fascinating. Now immersed in
tech companies in the US and UK, Sir George
will reflect on the lessons of his journey, and
present his views on leadership, success and
failure in entrepreneurship. He will leave plenty
of time for difficult questions!
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Background:
Sir George Zambellas was born in
Wales, educated in Africa and England,
and has traveled extensively. He
completed his graduation at the
University of Southampton with honors
in Aeronautical and Astronautical
Engineering. With a fascinating and
unusual military career path from 1980
to 2016, he has been strongly
supported by his wife and family. 

He holds the Distinguished Service
Cross and the title Knight Grand Cross
of the Order of the Bath, both awarded
by Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. He
has numerous charitable roles
connected to the military and the sea.
He is Gentleman Usher to the Sword of
State and the Chairman of Galaxkey.

The Raymond V. Haysbert, Sr. Entrepreneurship
Lecture Series provides a platform for successful
entrepreneurs to candidly share their experiences
and insights with UMBC students, faculty, alumni
and the Baltimore business community. The
series highlights experiences, lessons learned
and unique issues and challenges faced by
entrepreneurs in the creation of a new enterprise.

Questions? Kevin Fulmer
kevinf@umbc.edu




Vivian Armor
armor@umbc.edu




410-455-5470
entrepreneurship.umbc.edu

After the event, a networking session
with light refreshments will be held.

Students, faculty, alumni, and members
of the business community are welcome

to attend!


